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BURLINGTON SHAG CLUB BUSINESS 
OCTOBER 15, 2004 

Attendance: 
 
Sheila Walker  Denise Upchurch  Fran Bonkowski  Mary Ann Lynch  Bob Bason 
Hugh Walker  Pam McHone  Sharon Bason  Jimmy Lynch  Rick Wolfe 
Fred Hallaman  Baxter Sellars  Tina Swain  Tuesday Roshelli  Debbie Wolfe 
Jackie Hallaman  Jesse Justice  Brent Swain  Judy Smith  Dotty Whaley 
Bob Maccia  Lynda Justice  Peg Hansen  Ron Wilkerson  Kim Caldwell 
Ron Jefferies  Kay Daniels  Carl Hansen  Rick Turner (ORT) Mary Gregory 
Chuck Upchurch  Penny Simmons  Evelyn Turner  Butch Dowd  Ronnie Gregory 
Brenda Smith  Kent Bradsher  Nita Wilson  Steve McHone 
 
*Secretary’s Report:  302 Members  *Treasurer’s Report:  Balance as of  10/15/04, $5,331.24 
 
 The club sold 450 tickets winning $200.00 for selling the most tickets for Fun Monday. 
 Bob Maccia explained the ballots for nominations for next year’s officers, everyone was asked to fill out and return to Bob by 

The end of meeting and he would call each person nominated and the voting would be held in November at the next business 
meeting. 

 Sheila Walker stated that the by-laws committee was making progress. The next meeting to held Oct 18, 2004 at Sheila’s house. 
 Summer Workshop 2006 was a presented at SOS and the Burlington Shag Club will be hosting the event. Mary Gregory and 

Brenda 
Smith will be taking volunteers soon to get this great party underway. 

 Brenda Smith announced the funds raised at Fun Monday, including the 10% of sales from Rick Campbell’s pictures was 
$5,112.50. 
After the cost of goods, which were $5,614.25 we would have a gain of $385.00. There are still some items left to sell to arrive at 
this figure. 

 Special Olympics tournament was a lot of fun. The club raised $8,000.00. Thank you Golf committee for a job well done. 
 Tea Party was held the first weekend and from and observation of being there both weekends there was more people there the first 

weekend.  Keep in mind this will be a discussion for next year and which weekend it will be held. It was a great success and 
everyone seemed to have a lot of fun. 

 Bob Maccia mentioned that he would like to continue to do a Thanksgiving dinner for the family with six children. He wanted 
suggestion on whether the club members would like to donate food or make the food. A motion was made to donate money and 
the amount not to exceed was $100.00 it was seconded and passed. 

 Nita discussed the Christmas party for Dec 11th, 2004, and what we would like to do as a prize, a motion was made that there be 
one winner take all which was $1000.00 a motion was made and seconded and passed. Winner does not have to be present to win. 
Also $1500.00 would be allocated for food, a motion was made and seconded and passed. There are 500 tickets to sell at $5.00 
each. 

 Yard Sale will be held Oct 30th in the Employment Security Commission parking lot. Anyone that has any items to donate to yard 
sale  contact Peg Hansen, Ronnie Gregory, Peggy Childress, items can be brought to the club on Friday and put in the trailer that 
is in the parking lot. Bob Maccia said that he would pick up items if you call him. All money benefits X-Mas Cheer Families. 

 Fall Cyclone will be Nov 5th-7th. 
 Evelyn Turner announced that Ronnie Gregory received a $100.00 for the most tickets sold at SOS. (We really know who sold 

those tickets don’t we, Mary congratulations great job.) 
 Steve Mchone explained that the golf tournament was hard getting together this year with all of the other sports things going on in 

area. He suggested that we have one golf tournament a year and let it be for Special Olympics and do away with the fun 
tournament. After a lot of debate a motion was made and seconded and passed it will be put on in the spring. 

 Lamonte presented Steve Mchone and the Burlington Shag with the Platinum Award again for raising the most money for Special 
Olympics. The Special Olympics Golf Tournament was dedicated to Mike Flannigan and a plague was giving to Louise at the 
tournament. The plague cost $76.35 and Ronnie asked the club to pay for this, a motion was made and seconded, and passed. 

 Danville Area Shag Club party will be on November 20, 2004. 
 Hall of Fame recipients for 2004 are Lynda Justice and Carol Oakley. Congratulations to both of you for your dedication and hard 

work for the club. 
 Ron Alexander with the Junior Shaggers will be here on 11/13/04 to address how to get this started within the club. The meeting 

will be held at the Best Western time will be announced. 
 Halloween Party will be held Oct 29, 2004, There will be three awards, Best Female, Best Male, Best Couple. A motion was 

made to award $150.00 to the winner’s a motion was made and seconded and passed to present $50.00 each. The contest will be 
open to anyone. 

*NEXT BUSINESS MEETING NOVEMBER 19, 2004. DON’T FORGET ELECTION NIGHT….. 
 
 



Treasury Report 

 

Balance as of 09/10/04     $7,799.92   
     

Deposits (Income)      
Memberships - 5 new 75.00     
Fun Monday Tickets 2,860.00     
Fun Monday Sales 5,112.50     
Check for Fun Monday Booth 
Returned 150.00     
      
      
Interest -          

Total Deposits   $8,197.50   
     

      
Expenses      

DJs 400.00 9/17,10/1,10,8,10/15   
Printing & Supplies 180.53     
Stamps - 5 rolls + Certified box 193.00     
Fun Monday Tickets 4,160.00     
Fun Monday Items 4,842.65     
Tea Party - 450 + 20% tip 540.00     
Bus Trip to Greensboro 350.00     
      
Website - monthly Hosting         

Total Expenses   $10,666.18   
     

      
Balance as of 10/15/2004     $5,331.24   

      
      
      

  Projected Expenses     
Stamps for the year - Approx.   $132.00   

DJs for the remainder of the year   $1,250.00 
10 weeks + 1 Spec 
Event 

Printing Expense/Supplies   $428.39   
Website   $55.26   
Misc. Expense   $225.18   
ACSC Dues   $0.00   
Allocated SOS Membership Cards   $0.00   
Allocated Bus Trips   $0.00   
Membership Appreciation Pool Party   $0.00   
BSC Area Party (Luau) - Food   $0.00   
Allocated Fun Monday Tickets   $0.00   
Allocated For Tea Party in MB   $0.00   
Allocated For Bowling     $0.00     

Total Expected Expenses Approx.  $2,090.83   

 
Steve Pettigrew’s mother passed away.  Please keep him 

and the family in your thoughts and prayers. 



 
 
 
 Happy Birthday 
     November December 
 Shirley, Ashley 1 

Caldwell, Chip 6 
Herod, Robert 6 
Dixon, Sherry 9 
Roshelli, Tuesday 10 
Tingen, Bill 13 
Turner, Rick P. 14 
Bason, Sharon 15 
Bostic, John 15 
Albright, Bill 16 
Sharpe, Angie 17 
Thompson, Gloria 20 
Becker, Jasper 21 
Robinson, Jo Ann 21 
Walker, Ben 21 
Beaver, Beverely 22 
Elliott, David 25 
Oakley, Carol 25 
Walker, Shelia 25 
David, Rebecca 26 
Maccia, Linda 26 
Robertson, Bridget 26 
Boone, Don 27 
Farrar, Bob 27 
Hayes, Mike 30 
Wilborn, Richard 30 

Campbell, Donna 1 
Swain, Tina 2 
Gardner, Terry 4 
Smith, Brenda 4 
Pettigrew, Carol 5 
Tingen, Nancy "Smoke" 11 
Canada, Beth 12 
Gregory, Ronnie 15 
Barnett, Gail 16 
Satterfield, Judy 16 
McFayden, Zeke 17 
Genry, Gina 18 
Allen, Amy 19 
Greeson, Kathy 20 
Stearns, Jeff 20 
Blythe, Lynn 24 
Davis, Anita 26 
Turner, Crystal 27 
Long, Warren J 30 
Fortin, Terry 31 
Graham, Randy 31 
Reeves, Gayle 31 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Shag Contest Winners! 
 

Lauren Campbell and Matt won the Shag contest at Thirsty's Saturday, 
October 16, 2004. 

 
Okie Fogleman and Amy Allen won Shag contest at Henderson, NC, also on 

Saturday, October 16, 2004. 
 

Great job! 
 
 

Judy Smith was blessed with a new grandson, James Winston 
Ferguson on Oct. 26, 2004.  He was 8 lbs. 5 oz. 



 

 
 

Membership Renewal Information 
It’s that time again! 

 
Renewals should be given to Denise Upchurch or to the Membership Committee or 
mailed to the Burlington Shag Club, P.O. Box 1174, Burlington, NC 27216.  The cost of 
the BSC Card is still only $15.00.  You can also order your 2005 SOS Card at the same 
time for $30.00.   
 
Also, please use the either the half page Membership form or the full page Membership 
form in the newsletter or print it from the website (www.burlingtonshagclub.com). We 
need to update our roster with correct information and if you will fill out all the 
applicable items on the form and send it in, it will be much easier and greatly appreciated.  
We would also like for our Hall of Fame Members and Past Presidents to send in this 
form too.  Even though they have lifetime memberships and don’t have renewal charges. 
 
Thanks. 
 

 
S.O.S. Membership Application 

Please Print 
Memberships are for the Calendar Year. 

 
Name(s):_____________________________________Male:________Female:________ 
 
Street Address:___________________________________________________________ 
 
City, State, Zip:_________________________________________________________ 
 
Age: _______________ 
 
Phone:_____________________Were you an SOS member in 2004?  Yes:___NO:___ 
 
In order to receive your SOS membership card for $30, you must be a member of the 
shag club.  Please fill out the above form and turn it in with your check (payable to 
Burlington Shag Club). 

http://www.burlingtonshagclub.com/


 
 
 
 
Make plans now to attend the Danville Area Shag Club 

Party on November 20th.  Let’s all go and support 
Danville. 
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Make sure you are at
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November 5, 2004 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's Lounge in the Ramada Inn from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM    DJ is 
Gerry "Strawhat" Holland 
 
November 5-7, 2004  
14th Annual Fall Cyclone in Mooresville, NC. Hosted by Twister's Shag Club. Location: The Old Skating 
Rink in Mooresville, NC. 7 great DJ's, a band on Sunday morning, 3 free meals, and a continuous free-pour 
all weekend long. Come and see why 1056 people from 77 clubs (14 states) attended 2003 Fall Cyclone. Keep 
checking http://www.goshagging.com for details as they develop.  
 
November 12, 2004 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's Lounge in the Ramada Inn from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM    DJ is 
Rommie Tyndall 
 
November 19, 2004 
Burlington Shag Club "Business Meeting and Birthday Night" at Master's Lounge in the Ramada Inn from 
8:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is TBA 
 
November 20, 2004  
Danville "Meet The Area Shag Club Party" in Danville, VA. Hosted by: Danville Shag Club.  
 
November 26, 2004 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's Lounge in the Ramada Inn from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM    DJ is 
TBA  
 
December 3, 2004 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's Lounge in the Ramada Inn from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM    DJ is 
TBA  
 
December 10, 2004 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's Lounge in the Ramada Inn from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM    DJ is 
TBA  
 
December 11, 2004 
Burlington Shag Club "Christmas Party!" at Ramada Inn (Carolina/Duke Room) from 8:00 PM - 1:00 AM    
DJ is Jim Waye  
 
December 17, 2004 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's Lounge in the Ramada Inn from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM    DJ is 
TBA  
 
December 24, 2004 
Christmas Eve!!    No DJ "Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year" from the Burlington Shag Club! 
 
December 31, 2004 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night and News Years Party!" at Master's Lounge in the Ramada Inn from 9:00 
PM - 1:00 AM    DJ is "Shagdaddy" Roy Childress 



 

 

Burlington Shag Club – Membership Application 
Membership runs from January through December 

Annual Dues:  $15 per person 
Name:  

  

Address:  

City:  State:  Zip:  

Home Phone:  Mobile:  

Employer:  

Work Phone:  

Birthday:  

    

Would you like to receive the “SHAG RAG” via email? 
Yes                               No 

Email address:  

 

 New member Renewal member 
 

Check: 

Cash: 

Signature: 

 

Date:  

Make check payable to and mail to: 
Burlington Shag Club, P.O. Box 1174, Burlington, NC  27216 

CLUB USE ONLY 
Membership Number: Date Issued  
Secretary’s Initial  Date:  

Treasurer’s Initial  Date:  
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Burlington Shag Club 
P. O. Box 1174 
Burlington, NC 27216
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